LOFP Y.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, EC:. 3.

4th February, 1920.

Dear Sirs,

with reference to your First Entry Repori

No.2655 dated the 20th November, 1919, on the SeS.

1 have to request that you will state

YHEIMEI MARU",

whether all the gteel used in the construction of the

vessel has been manufactured by firme approved by

ghe Committee.

At the same time I have %O add that it is

longitudinal framés is a8
but I shall be glad

coneluded the spacing of the

per the approved midehip section,
K 1f you will state if this is so.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Seoretarye.

The Surveyors,

KOZRE.
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